RECEIVED

DELTA DRILLING COMPANY  APR 51980

Box 2012 TELEPHONE 214 595-1911 o C D

TyLER, TEXAS 75710 ARTESIA, OFFICE

ADDRESS REPLY TO

West Texas Production Division
P.O. Box 3467
MipLanp, Texas 79702

April 7, 1980

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
P.0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: South Culebra Bluff Unit
#4-A-23-23~28
Eddy County, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. W. A. Gressett
Gentlemen:

Enclosed is the amended copy of Form C-103 with additional cement
information. After setting and cementing this liner, the pulling of
the 2-7/8" work string indicated cement approximately 150' (5 joints)
above the liner top. We did not reverse out excess cement. On 4/5/80
we rigged up JARREL wireline services and went in with a wireline bail-
er and hit cement at 4762'. We recovered a small sample of unset,
watery cement.

The cement will not be drilled out for approximately two more weeks,
and a casing test will be conducted at that time. Results of the
casing test will be reported on Form C-103 as soon as available.
Very truly yours,
/&WOZQ/;,__,
/
Ron Lechwar
Project Manager
Delta Drilling Company
RFL/bbw

Attachments



